
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

JEWELRY MISSION BAZAAR 
 

If you missed it yesterday, we will be having our Jewelry Bazaar again 

this afternoon from 12n—2 p.m.  The cost of each item will be from 

$1.00 to $3.00.  Your donations and purchases will help support the         

Benevolence Fund, helping those locally who are in desperate need of 

electricity, food, or a place to stay.  
 

This is your last chance to pick up an inexpensive gift for someone, if 

for nothing else but to see them smile!!  Thank you…..Janie & Gloria 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT CYM DINNERS 
 

Each Wednesday night we prepare dinner for the Children's and Youth 

Ministry.  We need volunteers/Sunday School Classes to help provide 

a meal on March 18th.  Please contact Donna Goude or Paige Belvin if 

you are able to help. 

 
WOMEN’S RETREAT 

 

Today is the LAST DAY to sign up for the Women’s Retreat, 

“Reflections, The Woman God Sees”, on March 7, 2020.  Please see 

Theresa Svoboda if you have any questions.  Note:  A Love Offering will 

be collected to support Youth Missions. 

 

Thank you!! 

 

I am so very thankful for each one of my GPBC family members for the 

out pouring of love that you have shown to my family and myself 

through visits, phone calls, text messages, Facebook, meals, Christian 

love, and many prayers. The beautiful meal/center pieces that were 

provided after Gary's service was amazing. A lot of time, effort, and 

love was put into the preparation and it showed. You all have been a 

strong witness for my family, and showed them Christian love. I feel so 

very blessed to be a part of such a loving church family! 

 

Love, Barbara Mangrum and Family 

   

  

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Congratulations!!! 

 

Congratulations to Logan and Elizabeth Hutson on the birth of their 

son, Wake Logan Hutson, born on February 20, 2020 at 4:35am, 

weighing 6lbs 14oz. And 19 in long. 

 

Congratulations also to Wake’s proud Grandparents, Chris and 

Hope Hutson, Aunt Madison Hutson, Uncle JEB Hutson and Great          

Grandparents Bill and Gloria Breeden. 

 

May our Lord bless Wake and his Family!!! 

 


